
June 28, 2019 

Student Support Center 

Notice of Determination on Tuition Waiver for 2019 1st Semester 

 

The results of screening for tuition fee exemption for the first semester in 2019 have been 

determined as listed in NU-Web.   

Disallowed students for tuition fee exemption are not found in the list.  If you have any inquiries, 

please notify at Student Support Center.   

Within the exemption category in the table below, students receiving half exemption or quarter 

exemption or denied exemption are requested to pay the tuition by the following method.   

Exemption Category Contents 

全額免除 

Full exemption 
Allow tuition fee exemption 

半額免除 

Half exemption 
Allow 50% of tuition fee exemption 

1/4額免除 

Quarter exemption 
Allow 25% of tuition fee exemption 

不許可 

Disallowed 
Disallow tuition fee exemption 

※Should any false statement be found in the applications or be subjected to disciplinary action, the tuition 

waiver might be cancelled even after approval. 

 

How to make payment tuition fee 

1. Students who have submitted he information of your bank accounts to the university office.  

(Applied to most of the applicants): 

The university will make a bank transfer from your registered account on July 29, 2019.  You should 

deposit the amount mentioned above in your account before July 28, 2019.  To confirm your 

registration status, please contact Finance Department. (Tel: 095-819-2060)  If your account has 

already been registered, please do NOT pay to the account shown below in order to avoid double 

payments. 

 

2. Students who have not yet submitted the information of your bank accounts to the university 

office: Please remit above-mentioned amount from nearby bank through the bank account shown 

below. (Transfer fee will be charged separately.) 

Name of the Bank and Branch 
十八銀行 大橋支店 

(JUHACHI Bank, Ohashi Branch) 

Account Number 

普通 226695 

国立大学法人長崎大学 

Ordinary saving account 226695 

Name of account holder: Nagasaki University 

Please register your account information for your next remittance.  The registration form will be 

available at the finance section. 


